
 
  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 
 
 

 

Blanchard Elementary School 
Columbus, GA 

September 15, 2019       

 

 

Principal Message 
 

Dear Parents,  

Thank you for your support with our Chick- 

fila Night and our ESPLOST Meeting. We look 

forward to seeing you at Marco’s Pizza on 

Tuesday, September 17th.  

 

Marco’s Pizza (5120 Warm Springs Road) 

invited us to participate in a family night at 

their establishment on the 3rd Tuesday of each 

month. We will receive a profit from the total 

sales during the hours of 3:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 

Please support (To go or Dine- In) our school 

with this endeavor. 

 

Warmest Regards,  
Principal Dalton 

 

 

 

2019-20120 School Improvement Plan Goals 

 

Climate: To strengthen teaching behaviors and an effective discipline 

process, lesson plans will be taught by May 2020 by 80% of teachers 

as measured by a developed observation/ focus walk instrument.  

 

 

Academic: By May 2020, 80% of the teachers will participate in 

professional development and implement effective strategies using 

the workshop model in various content areas as measured by a 

developed observation/focus walk instrument. 

 

PTO Notes 
The PTO would like to thank you for your support throughout this year. 

They are working with their sub- committees to plan for our Annual Fall 

Festival. Please remember that there is still time for you to join this 

amazing organization for $5. Please like us on Facebook!!! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 
 

 Tuesday, September 17th  

               Marco’s Pizza Night: 3:00 pm- 8:00 pm 

 

 Tuesday, October 1st  

Chick-Fila Night: 5:00 pm- 8:00 pm 

 

 Monday, October 14th   

No School: Teacher Planning Day  

 

 Tuesday, October 15th  

Marco’s Pizza Night: 3:00 pm- 8:00 pm 

 

 Thursday, October 17th  

Report cards are sent home  

 
 Friday, October 18th  

Fall Festival  

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Welcome to our 2019-2020 School Year  

 

“Soaring to New Heights” 

 

 

 

 

PBIS 

 

At Blanchard Elementary School: 

We are Respectful. 

We are Responsible. 

We are Safe. 

Computer Applications 

 

Dear Parents,  

Please allow your child to utilize the following computer programs at home. These 

programs will reinforce concepts taught at school. Your child should know their 

login information for each one. If you need support with these programs, please see 

your child’s homeroom teacher.  

 

 

 

 Reading: Achieve 3000 (3rd- 5th grade students) 

 Reading: Lexia (Pre-K - 2nd grade students) 

 Math: IXL (KDG- 5th grade students) 

 

 

 

 


